
  

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO 

CELEBRATE WITH US WHAT 

IS HAPPENING THIS YEAR AT 

OUR MELTHAM WAREHOUSE 

WHERE THOUSANDS OF 

SHOEBOXES ARE BEING 

PREPARED FOR SENDING TO 

CHILDREN OVERSEAS 

YOU ARE INVITED TO COME ALONG TO OUR 

 

CELEBRATION 

SHOEBOX SERVICE 
20th NOVEMBER @ 6.30pm 

St James’ Church,  

Huddersfield Road, Meltham MillS. 
 

Everyone welcome to stay after the service  

for a fish and chip supper. 

Book on arrival 


